Painting Group 1: a pop up art exhibition for Easter



Our U3A painting session immediately before Easter was a bit different this year. We enjoyed a chocolate and critique session, followed by a pop up art exhibition. More than 20 members of the group took part: everybody brought one or two pictures with them and we discussed our work in small groups. After the discussion session, we hung our pictures around the wall of the Long Kiln gallery, where we have our meetings.



The atmosphere on that Tuesday afternoon was great: I think everyone found the experience of discussing their work with friends was extremely useful and constructive. The exhibition demonstrated what a lot of talent there is within the group and I am hoping that the Easter exhibition will become an annual event.

Alison Ridgeon, U3A Painting Group 1